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Date: 16" January 2023

To,

Mrs. Nisha Malwat

Abhilasha Foundation

Laxmi Chhaya Bunglow, plot no.27-27, RSC 11
Gorai 2 Borivali West

Mumbai-400093

Subject: - Expressing gratitude for allowing to conduct Hearing Health Awareness Camp
with Abhilasha Foundation at kandivali West on 13/1/2023

Dear Ma’am,

As it is rightly said, ‘Knowledge has no value unless you use and share it’, Conducting a
Awareness Camp with your organization was an enriching experience for us.

We are grateful for the opportunity given to us, for sharing our knowledge,
¢ interventions for hearing loss. We hope the awareness camp

experience and possibl
who attended the sesslon.

and our service was useful and benefitted to all the parents

We at Montfort Care look forward to conducting many more such Sessions in the
future. Furthering the good work, we wish to organize a free awareness camp in your

organization; we would be pleased to provide the details of the same.

Hoping for more prolific engagements in future.

Program social worker

Q The Stephen High School for the Deaf
Plot No. 898, S.K. Bole Road, Next to siddhivinayak Mandir,
Prabhadevi, Dadar (W), Mumbai - 400 028.
Q@ Montfort Care Early Intervention Centre 2nd Floor,
Lourdes Kindergarten School, Near Ganesh Temple, »

Kolsewadi, Kalyan East. -
&, Cell : +91 7039375055 ¢
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E-maill : montfortcaremumbai@gmail.com .
ebsite : monftforfcare.com
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